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3rd February 2022 
 
Ref: KME / GRO 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 9th February 2022 
 
We would like to invite you to the Year 10 Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 9th February 2022, between 4.00pm 
and 6.30pm. On this evening, members of staff will be available to meet with you to discuss your child’s 
progress – attendance is vital to help your child succeed. 
 
We will be providing you with your child’s progress report at the start of the evening as you sign in; this report 
provides a subject specific summary of the progress your child is making in each of their subjects. 
 
Beforehand, your child will be given an appointment sheet which they should take to their various subject 
teachers in order to book an appointment time with each. Myself and many other members of the Academy 
Leadership team will also be available should you wish to discuss any other issues. 
 
If for any reason you are unable to attend the Parents’ Evening but still wish to discuss your child’s progress, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. Additional parking is available in the bottom car park which is situated off 
Beaumont Close.   
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 9th February 2022. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
K Mellon 
Head of Year 10 
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